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Thank you, Mr. President,

Kazakhstan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Germany and thanks it for the presentation of the National Report. 

Kazakhstan commends Germany for its strong commitment to the effective promotion and protection of human rights, and takes positive note of the steps taken since the 2d UPR cycle to further strengthen its human rights protection framework.  
We note in this regard the adoption in 2017 of a renewed National Action Plan to combat racism, the action taken in the areas of child protection, human trafficking, rights of persons with disabilities. We also welcome the ratification of the UN Convention against corruption, as recommended by Kazakhstan, among other states, at the 2d UPR cycle. 
At the same time we remain concerned by the increased inter-ethnic and inter-religious tensions among various groups of German population, the rise in hate speech, xenophobia, Islamophobia and racist discourse, including among certain political parties and movements. 
We would therefore like to recommend Germany to intensify its efforts in preventing and effectively combating all manifestations of intolerance and incitement to hatred with a view of safeguarding peaceful inter-faith and inter-ethnic relations among groups. 
On another note, Kazakhstan would like to recommend Germany to strengthen existing measures in ensuring equal access to education for children from minority groups and migrants. 
Thank you, Mr. President!
